We are writing as a husband and wife team who run a small Irish pub in NE Portland to encourage you to pass LC10.

After so many months of struggle, the possibility to sell cocktails to-go is a welcomed opportunity to make up some
missed revenue. We have a hard-working team who have been so flexible with each change, and they are ready for this
next step.

We are hopeful it can happen!

Thank you and kind regards,

Tom and Siobhan O’Leary

T.C. O'Leary's Pub

503-449-5780



